
Immaculate Conception School 

 

Parent Support Group 

 
September 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents of Immaculate Conception School, 

Welcome to the 2020-21 school-year.  The Parent Support Group (PSG) is looking forward to this school 

year.  

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic however, the following activities have been changed, or postponed. 

 Golf tournament is postponed until June of 2021  

 The Craft fair has been cancelled for this year. 

As a result of the delayed start-up of the school-year, our first meeting for PSG will be held on 

September 22, 2020 at 7:00PM by Zoom.  Future meetings will be held on the third Tuesday of the 

month. 

Topic: PSG Meeting 
Time: Sep 22, 2020 07:00 PM Vancouver 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/69174482263?pwd=a2NWTUZyVjhoeW1nYnM2Q1VLMGY3QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 691 7448 2263 
Passcode: ICPSG 
 
 

Thank you for you continued support.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Immaculate Conception Parent Support Group 

3285 Cathedral Avenue, Prince George, BC, V2N 5R2      Phone: 250-964-4362        

Fax: 250-964-9465       email: icsoffice@cispg.ca     www.icschool.ca 
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